
JOHN 
O’SULLIVAN
is coming to Unionville-Chadds Ford to speak about his 

national bestseller, Changing the Game: A Parent’s Guide 
To Raising Happy, High-Performing Athletes and Giving 

Youth Sports Back to Our Children. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

September 23, 2019 at 7:00 pm

Unionville High School Auditorium
LOCATION

DATE & TIME

For more information visit:
 www.ucfsd.org/changingthegame

#UChangeTheGame


